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Parent Information Session  

Tuesday 16 February at 3:30pm 
 

Dear Parents & Caregivers, 
 
You are invited to attend a parent information session on Tuesday 16 February 
between 3:30pm and 4.30pm to be held in your child’s classroom. This is an 
opportunity to gain a greater understanding of what your child is doing in class and 
the expectations for the year. It is also an opportunity for you to ask any questions 
you may have. Please note that this session is not a parent-teacher interview, and 
if you have any specific questions about your child’s needs and progress please 
contact your child’s teacher to make an appointment. Please note that child 
minding will be available for Wallacia Public School students in the library. 
 
We look forward to seeing there. 
Mr Davies 
Principal 
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